
Safer Internet Day 2025 

 

This year’s Safer Internet Day takes place on Tuesday 11th February, and is entitled, ‘Too 

good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online.’  

The UK Safer Internet Centre have created free resources to use with children aged between 

3-7 and 7-11, containing presentation slides and activities. Throughout the day your children 

will take part in these different age-appropriate online assemblies, lessons, discussions and 

other activities, to reiterate the importance of online safety while broadening their 

knowledge. 

The following link will connect you to the UK Safer Internet Centre resources: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/education-

resources  

“We want schools to equip their pupils with the knowledge needed to make the best use of 

the internet and technology in a safe, considered and respectful way, so they are able to 

reap the benefits of the online world.” (Gov.UK, Teaching online safety in schools 2023) 
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